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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 2:23 PM
To: D.M. Livermore; Jadi98
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; 'MacLeod, Carryl G'; Westhoff, Brian; Muthana Ibrahim
Attachments: DIR_L_2015-08-14.pdf

Mr. Onsori and Mr. Singh, 
 
In order to keep the subject site progressing toward resolution, and as discussed in the attached directive letter 
(comment 3), ACEH requests an updated water supply well installation schedule.  This was due to ACEH by 
September 30th.  Resolution of this question / date is a critical milestone for the subject site due to the need for 
a viable water supply for site redevelopment. 
 
Please be aware that Chevron has recently requested an extension for the submittal of a pilot test work plan 
from October 5 to October 29th due to internal technical discussions.  In order to keep the two parallel aspects 
of the site progressing at a similar pace, and ensure mutual progress at the site, ACEH requests that the water 
supply well installation schedule be provided to ACEH and all parties by October 30th. 
 
Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


